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Welcome back! 

 

It is lovely to see the children back 

after half term. 

 

In English, we are writing a poem called Autumn is 

Here.  The children have been busy collecting 

vocabulary and have started to put their ideas 

into lines for their poem.  I can’t wait to read the 

final pieces! 

 

 

 

 

 



English 

Activities based on Autumn poetry. 

We will then move onto The Tin 

Forest for narrative writing 

We will be doing whole class 

reading sessions 3 times a week as 

well as spelling and handwriting. 

 

Daily reading and grammar. 

Mathematics 

Fractions- finding fractions of 

amounts (unit fractions only), 

comparing fractions, finding equivalent 

fractions, counting in fractions, tenths  

Geometry- sorting and classifying 

shapes, right angles 

Measurement- length, mass and time 

 

 

 

Science 

We will be learning about the 

forces.  We will be planning and 

carrying out investigations to 

explore friction and magnetic 

force. 

 

PE 

Our focuses will be indoor 

athletics and handball 

Trips 

As we cannot visit the Antarctic or 

any natural disaster hotspots for 

our trip this term ☺ we would love 

to get an explorer in to talk to the 

children about their experiences.  

If anyone knows of someone who 

would be willing to do this we would 

love to hear from you! 

Information for Parents 

Welcome back! 

PE is on a Tuesday. Swimming continues on a Thursday.  Our 

last session is the 28th November.  After this, our second 

PE lesson will be on a Thursday afternoon. 

 

Our topic this half term is Ryde! 

 

 

We will be carrying out map work, including grid references and 

compass directions, and identifying human and physical features.  We 

will also be identifying land use and making comparisons to rural areas. 

 

In art, we will be creating art work in the style of Miro. 

 

Trips 

We will be carrying out 

geographical field work in Ryde 

later on in the term.  More 

information will follow  

 

Year 3 Autumn Term 2 2024 


